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Dear Operator, 

 

Referring to our letter DL/200752 dated 12 June 2020, you are hereby advised as follows. 

 

As you are aware, during the last few weeks the USA has experienced a change in the COVID-19 situation. Due 

to this, it is imperative to protocols based on risk assessment. In line herewith, the online embarkation/ dis-

embarkation process has been adjusted. 

 

As of 10 July 2020, Aruba will still be welcoming visitors from the USA, as stated in the above referenced letter. 

The following shall apply: 

A. Visitors from the following States are required to perform a COVID-19 PCR test (and upload the negative 

results) within the 72 to 12 hour timeframe before departure: 

 

Alabama  Georgia  Nevada  South Dakota  

Arizona  Idaho  North Carolina  Tennessee  

Arkansas  Iowa  Ohio  Texas  

California  Kansas  Oklahoma  Utah  

Colorado  Louisiana  Oregon  Wisconsin  

Florida  Mississippi  South Carolina  Wyoming 

 

B. Residents from Aruba and US visitors from States not mentioned above, have the choice to perform a 

COVID-19 PCR test (and upload the negative results) within the 72 to 12 hour timeframe before departure, or to 

perform this test upon arrival in Aruba at their own expense. 

 

We recognize this causes an extra step for those planning to travel, and we realize that not everyone will be able 

to have access to this test in their state, or within the prescribed timeframe. We are continually assessing a 

variety of risks and protections to ensure our safeguards and protocols meet the highest standard. Creating a safe 

environment for our residents and guests is of the utmost importance to us.  

 

Passengers can be referred to www.aruba.com and www.edcardaruba.aw for more information. All other 

information previously provided remains the same. We hope to have informed you accordingly and we are 

available to assist in case you have questions concerning the above. 

                                                                       

Sincerely, 

 

 

_____________________            

ing. Edwin F. Kelly, MBA                  

Director, DCA-Aruba         

Date: July 3rd, 2020 
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